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June 28, 2018 

Dear Toronto and East York Community Council, 

Re: 61-69 Niagara Street

The block of homes between 61-69 Niagara Street contribute significantly to the character of the 
neighbourhood. 

I therefore respectfully request that: 

The Senior Manager, Heritage Preservation Services research and evaluate the properties 61-69 Niagara Street 
for inclusion on the City's Heritage Register and to report back to the Toronto and East York Community Council 
with the results of this evaluation by January 2019. 

Yours in community, 

Mike Layton 
City Councillor 
Ward 19, Trinity-Spadina 


